Wendx Miller ‘

From: Wendy Miller
Sent: Friday, April 05, 2019 11:39 AM
To: Wendy Miller
Subject: File TPO00009

From: Dr. Neil McKinney

Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2019 11:30 AM
To: jdf info <jdfinfo@crd.bc.ca>

Subject: re: file TPO00009

lain Lawrence:

We are writing in support of the temporary use permit for the microbrewery at 7861 Tugwell Road, Otter Point. Your
file #TP 000009.

We own property at We have commented previously on this matter in an earlier stage of the
permitting process.

John and his family are running a very good business that we strongly support. The small changes they are seeking to
make will have no negative impact on our neighborhood.

Sincerely yours,
Neil and Lynda McKinney

Dr. Neil McKinney, ND
Naturopathic Physician



